
NOTIFICATION 

 Department of Watershed Management 

Drew Valley Water Line Replacement Project  

The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management’s Office 

of Engineering & Construction Management Services (ECMS) has 

initiated a project to make improvements to the water system in your 

community. 

This serves as formal update related to construction activities 

associated with this project. Crews have replaced approximately  

16,000 linear feet of aging pipelines. This project will end 

approximately early December. Our construction crews will work 

diligently to ensure that the project area is properly restored. 

T&J Industries Development & Contracting, Inc. working on behalf of 

DeKalb County, is the authorized contractor for the Drew Valley 

Water Line Replacement Project. All workers will be wearing proper 

identification and driving marked vehicles. 

All inquiries about this project should be directed to 

projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov  or 1-800-986-1108.  

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make 

improvements to DeKalb County’s water distribution system. 
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